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24th February 2021  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am sure you all know that following the Prime Ministers announcement on Monday, all 

children are to return to school from Monday 8th March, which is brilliant news! 

We are just working our way through the new guidance, reviewing risk assessments and 

putting plans in place to facilitate this effectively.  

What we do already know is that many of our previous protective measures will still need to 

be in place such as; staggered timings, limited access to site, social distancing etc. However, 

we will be in touch next week with full reopening details.  

In the meantime, please continue with remote learning. It is really important that your child is 

accessing the work we send, as it represents elements of the curriculum they will need to have 

covered.  

It may be difficult to transition back into school for some children but the usual preparation 

strategies would be good to revisit in preparation, such as good bedtime routines, regular 

mealtimes etc.  

I will write again next week with more detailed information.  

Take Care 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Leisa Farrar, Headteacher  
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